LONG ISLAND UNIVERSITY

Dear Members of the LIU Community,

We are proud to announce that Long Island University has been selected to partner with the Nassau County Department of Health to become a COVID-19 vaccination site. This is the first partnership of its kind between a University and Department of Health on Long Island, and we are proud to play an important role in vaccinating the surrounding community.

The priority for appointments will be in accordance with New York State guidelines. Members of the general public and the LIU community that meet the current criteria will be invited to schedule an appointment. Nassau County is currently following Phase 1b of the New York State vaccine distribution guidelines.

More information will be released in the coming days about how to schedule an appointment.

The site will be located inside Bush-Brown Hall at the University Center in Brookville, and is set to begin vaccinations on Friday, February 12th.Members of the LIU community, including students, have volunteered to run the center with Nassau County oversight. This will be an exclusive opportunity, not only for the university to contribute to the vaccination efforts, but for students to gain valuable knowledge about a crucial aspect of overcoming a public health crisis.

We will continue to provide you with updates about the vaccine center going forward. Please remember to follow all required campus health and safety measures to protect the LIU community during the Spring semester.

Sincerely,

Joseph L. Schaefer

Chief Administrative Officer

Long Island University